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CALENDAR 

Term 4 

Week 3 

Wednesday 31st October—Friday 2nd November– 

     Canberra Excursion 

Week 4 

Monday 5th November—Friday 9th November 

    Book fair 

Week 5 

Friday 16th November– Kinder orientation,  

    9am-11.30am 

Week 6 

Thursday 22nd November– School captains speeches 

Friday 23rd November– Kinder orientation, 9am-1pm 

Week 7 

Wednesday 28th November—P&C AGM 

Friday 30th November– Kinder orientation, 9am-3.00pm 

Week 8 

Monday 3rd December—Swim school starts 

Thursday 6th December—Presentation night 

Week 9 

Tuesday 11th December—Year 6 farewell 

Friday 14th December— Swim school ends 

Week 10 

Wednesday 19th December—Last day term 4 for  

     students 
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From the Principal’s Desk 

It has been a very busy 2 weeks at Marrar Public School. 
Mr Adamson is away at the moment sick and we all 
wish him a speedy recovery. 
 
In week one we had the pleasure of having Healthy 
Harold visit which the students were very excited to 
see. K-2 learnt about 'growing good friends' whilst 3-6 
enjoyed their session based on 'relate, respect and 
connect'. I have heard nothing but good reports about 
Healthy Harold's visit. 
 
Next week we are off to Canberra for our yearly 
excursion. With everything booked and ready to go we 
are excited and awaiting to board the bus. Students are 
reminded to check the packing checklist sent home last 
week to ensure they have everything ready to go. 
Please remember to pack FULL SPORTS UNIFORM to 
wear to Parliament House along with recess, lunch and 
fruit break for day one. 
Book fair has arrived and will be available to purchase in 
week 4. 
 
Kindergarten Orientation begins the Friday of week 5 
(6/11/18) and will continue for the next two Fridays 
(week 6 and 7). Captain speeches this year are well 
underway with a large group of year 5's participating. 
Speeches will be after lunch Thursday week 6. We invite 
parents/carers of the year 5 students to come and 
watch and support our students. 
Swim schools begins in week 8 and continues until the 
end of week 9. Presentation night is on Thursday 6th of 
December. BBQ will be available at 6:30pm and it would 
be great if we could have some lovely volunteers to 
come and cook the BBQ. Presentation night formalities 
will start at 7pm. 
 
Year 6 farewell will be held this year AT SCHOOL in week 
9. Invitations will be going out shortly. We will need 
people to RSVP so we can cater for everyone. 
 
Finally, rest up for next weeks excursion. It is going to 
be a fantastic few days but also a tiring few days. :) 
Miss Salzke 
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3-6 Report 

On the first week back there was not much on but on the 17th it was Healthy Harold. 

This week we were starting our performance, practising for Presentation Night. We also 

made a start on a library project about disasters and their effects. Lennard and I as a 

team are doing tsunamis and the flood that comes after that. 

      By Aleasha 

What’s Happening in K-2 
 

Welcome back everyone to a busy yet exciting term 4 for 2018! I could only imagine the excitement 
students have about the excursion next week, I know that I am! But before the excursion, a few things we 
need to do and make mention of. Students this term in K-2 will receive homework as per normal. Please 
keep in mind the little sticky notes in your child's homework book will inform you of any changes for that 
week. Most weeks homework will remain the same however sometimes I will alter some activities 
dependant on each student. Home reading will remain every night and it is so IMPORTANT that your 
child is reading! 10 minutes a night is a sufficient amount, and the bare minimum. Please help your child, 
help myself and help yourselves achieve this. I promise that reading every night shows the greatest 
achievement within our students. I am going to start completing writing and/or comprehension activities in 
class about the books being read by students and if they haven’t read the books, they will find this activity 
very difficult. 

Students last week all achieved 100% in their spelling test. This is a fantastic achievement and it is the 
first time it has happened this year, so WELL DONE!! 

Woofy is enjoying his first sleepover this term at the Stone’s. He has told me he enjoyed his wash and is 
happy to be having sleepovers with Chelsae. He will be returned to school on Friday ready to go to his 
next home on Monday. This lucky student will have him for the excursion which means lots for them to 
write about with him! 

Don’t forget before the excursion to have a good nights sleep, double check your packed bag and don’t 
forget to bring a smile and a positive attitude on the excursion next 
Wednesday. It will be a fantastic few days! 

 

Miss Salzke. 
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MONDAY 5th NOVEMBER TO FRIDAY 9TH NOVEMBER 
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Assembly Awards 

Term 4, Week 2 

Lower Division 

Reece Mack: a fantastic effort in his spelling test 

William Pattison: a fantastic effort in his spelling 

test 

Chelsae Stone: for always taking pride in her 

work 

 

Upper Division: 

William Drum: a consistent effort in maths 

Elliot Whalan: her efforts with the Library Re-

search Project 

 

 Angel of the Week 

Aleasha Canino 

     

Library Leaves 

Library is continuing on Mondays each week. We have re-
cently started our group research assignments on a weather 
form which ties in with K-2 and their current geography unit. 
Students will receive a mark out of 20 which is broken up into 
the following criteria: 
Topic choice– 5 marks 
Information and the way it is categorised into subheadings– 5 
marks 
Spelling, punctuation and grammar– 5 marks 
Presentation of model/poster– 5 marks. 
 

Students have been reminded to not purchase things for this assignment but to come and see me if they 
would like any materials they do not have access to. Simple yet effective is our motto. Use materials that 
are available around you, remembering marks are given for creativity and originality! 

Book Fair will be here in week 4 ready for students to look through and purchase if they wish. Magazines 
are attached to this newsletter for the students to make their wish list. 

 

Keep reading everyone! 

Miss Salzke. 

 

 

 

Kindergarten               

Orientation  

Friday 16th November 9am-11.30am                                                            

Friday 23rd November 9am-1pm                                                                 

Friday 30th November 9am-3pm                                    

Please bring fruit break & recess for the first 

2 days, and fruit break, recess & lunch for 

the 3rd day. 

Please contact the school for further        

information 69 274 364 



Journalists corner

 

Day 1 

Once in a land called Marrar a school was taking an excursion to Canberra. They all went on the busses 

but it was too noisy so I could not get any sleep, so I talked to Fred, my imaginary frog friend. 

When we arrived in Canberra, we went straight to the AIS and Fred got sick and well fell asleep on me. 

At the AIS we saw my uncle Jamie who works there. The tour of the AIS was boring but when we got to 

the room with all the activities, we had lots of fun. 

We then went to the glassworks place. At the glassworks place we saw random people making stained 

glass and other types of glass. That was all we did there. 

We then went to the Carotel motel, which is where we were staying. Gabby, Elliot, Angel and I got the 

same room. We all dibs a top bunk because we had bunk beds. My bunk was closest to the bathroom. 

We all had fun and were mucking around. We were cracking jokes and reading books. 

Later we had dinner. It was about a 10 minute walk from our area to the place with food. Dinner was 

fine. When got back we all had to have showers and get ready for bed. 

Day 2 

The next day we had to wake up early because we needed to go to Parliament House. I was getting 

dressed under my covers because I was cold. 

When we arrived a Parliament House we went on a tour. We got to see 

Michael McCormack’s office. We saw all the politicians fighting over 

something and doing things they normally do in parliament. 

After parliament, we went straight to Questacon, which was AWE-

SOME! We did so many things. It was hard to pick what I wanted from 

the gift shop. Gabby went down the big slide that we saw Gabriele go 

down last time we were in Canberra. 

At the National Museum we saw so many things. It was full of different statues, paintings and even some 

things from long ago. We were split into groups to look around the place and each group had an adult. 

We then went back to Carotel had dinner and got changed so we could go to Telstra tower. The drive up 

Black Mountain was boring. When we reached Telstra tower there were a few tourist there. We went up 

the elevator to the top. The view was amazing! You called see so many lights as the sun went down.  

Day 3 

When we woke up, we had to get dressed and clean up our rooms. Once everyone was ready, we went 

on the bus and went to our last destination, Cockington Green. 

At Cockington Green we saw small villages and train tracks and cute little elf statues. The gift shop had 

lots of stuff. Cockington green was right next door to the dinosaur museum! 

After that we got back onto the bus and back home to Marrar. 

By Molly 23/10/18 

An Imaginary Excursion with Fred the Frog 



 

Coolamon Library 

 

Lego Club 

Lego club is held every Wednesday from 4.00pm – 5.00pm at the Library.  Also it will be held on 

Saturday mornings from 10.30am – 11.30am.  Cost is FREE , with all Lego provided.   

Please phone the library for more details. 

Helen McLoughlin 
 

T: 02 69 272 492 

David Adamson 

Community Notices 

COMMUNITY PLAY TENNIS 

 

Community Play Tennis is for children aged 5-12 

years 

Sessions are run by club volunteers and allow chil-

dren to learn basic tennis skills and have fun with 

their friends. 

  
Where:         Junee Tennis Centre 
When:           Sundays 9.00 am commencing 21st     
  October 2018 
Sessions:      8 weeks (21/10/18-9/12/18) 
Cost:             $25.00 Membership Junee Tennis Club 

        + $25.00 for 8 sessions (paid in           
             advance) or $5.00 per session. 

  
To register email: juneetennis@gmail.com 

or Contact Jason Barrett 0412 898437 
  


